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There are 25 gypsy students in the  Primary school. Most of 
them fall under the category of slow learners/drop outs. I visit 
the school in the afternoons. During my visits, sometimes I take
along my friend SriLakhmi  who has volunteered to  teach 
spoken English to a small group  in the middle school. 

At the primary school I give personal attention to a few younger
children in their studies. I interact with the project teachers and
get to know the problems they face and I talk to the HM too 
regarding the project. I also visit the colony off and on to follow 
up absentee children along with project teachers. I take 
materials from Saraswati and deliver them to the project 
teachers. I help in project purchases too.



                             

Class 1,2   Students are learning to write  English and Tamil 
alphabets and numerals 1 to 10. There are 8 students in class 
1.  Ms Uma Maheswari  was teaching the children till Sept and 
Ms Divya is teaching from Oct middle onwards.



 Class 3,4,5   students  are taught by Ms Sridurga. Children are 
able to read sight words in Tamil and English. Small sentences 
are also taught. Along with other learning material, activities 
given in the  school text books are also given to the children. In 
Science, social science subjects concepts are  imparted  orally. 
In maths the focus is on  addition, subtraction, multiplication 
and division. Children are quite eager to use work sheets in 
maths. 

Lot of charts and aids are used to teach the students for greater
involvement and better understanding. While learning, children 
help one another if they have difficulty. Teachers, Uma and 
Sridurga are taking immense interest in teaching the children. 
Children are also very bold and assertive and interact with the 



teachers freely. Some children are restless and they get bored 
very easily.

Long weekends and holidays disrupt learning and teachers 
have to make special effort  to get the children back to school . 
Since home environment is not conducive for learning, teachers
have to put in extra effort to make the  children learn the 
fundamentals.


